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Dr. Sadrieh –

 We continue to investigate how much formaldehyde/methylene glycol is present in hair
straightening product bottles, if any, and whether the product labels and associated safety data
sheets (SDSs) reflect this amount.  However, we are having a difficult time obtaining MSDSs or SDSs
for many hair straightening products (see attached list).  Do you have MSDSs or SDSs for these
products, and if so, can you please email them to me?  If not, can you please provide advice on how
we might obtain them?   Thank you in advance for all of your help.

Charlie Silver

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


